Minutes water meeting district 29A Pocatello Creek
Date May 3 2021

Vote to keep presidency as previously constituted
Robert Zauch Water Master

Greg Zauch assistant

Todd Anderson Secretary

Bob Hurst President *

Minutes water district will remain a volunteer organization with no budget collected. There were no
complaints in 2020. There is very little water flow this spring we do not anticipate water available
through the summer months do to lack of snow fall in the drainage. The area is seeing an increase in
building and new wells being drilled the water table seems to be dropping. There was no new business

to be discussed and the meeting was adjourned.
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